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Listen, Think, Learn and Enjoy! 
 

Thursday 18th April 2024 
Dear Parents and Carers of children in Reception, 
 
We hope that you have enjoyed the Easter holiday. Your children have started their final term in 
Reception brilliantly and it has been fantastic to see how far they have come over the spring 
and autumn terms. 
 
The summer term in school is always great fun as the children get to explore the whole school 
and grounds more widely. If the weather is kind to us, we hope that they will experience their 
first school sports day which will take place on Friday 21st June. We will invite you to bring in a 
picnic lunch to share with your child at 12.30pm with the sports day activities for Year R, 1 and 2 
starting at 1.15pm. Further details will follow and we do hope you will be able to join us. In the 
case of poor weather, we are keeping 11th and 12th July as reserve sports days but it won’t be 
possible to include the picnic if we have to use these dates. 
 
Mrs Banbury, Year R leader, has spent the few weeks before the Easter holiday getting to know 
your children and planning the summer term with the team. Mrs Banbury will also become the 
class teacher for Snapdragons and I know she has enjoyed meeting parents and families at the 
beginning and end of the day. If you have a particular matter that you would like to speak to Mrs 
Banbury about then please do contact the school office and they will be happy to arrange a 
meeting. 
 
We will be saying a sad farewell to Miss Marsh at the end of April as she moves on to a new 
school. I am sure you will join me in thanking Miss Marsh and wishing her every success for the 
future. I am delighted that Miss Coleman will be taking on a new role as part of the teaching 
team as she brings a great deal of experience to the role. 
 
At the end of term, you will receive your child’s first Warren Park School Report which we hope 
will capture their amazing achievements and successes during their first year at school. This 
will be followed by an after school open afternoon where you will be able to pop into their 
classroom and look at their work and see their progress. 
 
If you would like to become more involved in school life at Warren Park we would love to see 
you at our Parent Focus meeting on Thursday 25th April at 2pm in the school hall. Our parent 
governors will also be there and we are keen to hear your thoughts on how we can best launch 
and use our own school Facebook page as well as consider starting a parent led ‘Friends of 
Warren Park Association’ (PTA). Please come along and join us for tea, coffee and discussion. 
 
Further details regarding summer term activities will also be shared in a whole school 
newsletter. If you have any queries please don’t hesitate to contact the school office or catch 
Mrs Lofting or myself on the playground at the beginning or end of the day.  
       
With very best wishes, 

Elizabeth Cooper        


